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Fire Department
announces promotions

In July, the Fire Department held promotional exams for
one lieutenant position and two engineer positions. The
exams included a written test, physical abilities test as well
as practical situations applicable to each position.

Firefighter/EMT Mike Templeton, left and Firefighter/
EMT Gary Mitchell were recently promoted to Engineer.

Firefighter/Paramedic Rick McGarity was promoted to
lieutenant. McGarity has been with the City for over nine
years. As an A-shift lieutenant, McGarity will be in charge
of Station 60.

Firefighter/Paramedic Rick McGarity, who has been
with the City over nine years, was recently promoted to
Lieutenant.

In addition, Firefighter/EMT Garry Mitchell and
Firefighter/EMT Mike Templeton were promoted to engi-
neer. Mitchell has been with the city for eight years and
Templeton has been with the City for over five years.
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